
Interview 
 

1.      To what extent has the project “Empower Students with Entrepreneurial Skills” 
responded to the needs of the students in our school grouping? 
 
A positive attitude towards entrepreneurship is part of our school. 
This project “Empower Students with Entrepreneurial Skills” have been very suitable for our 
students. 
They had a chance connect entrepreneurship and international co-operation. 
 
*** 
One of the assets of Lammi Upper Comprehensive School is the strong feeling of 
togetherness. The project has strenghtened this sentiment. 
  
2.      In your opinion, how did the project contribute for a positive image of 
our school? 
 
Students have been able to work in multinational teams together. 
That will increase their positive attitudes toward our school. 
The school also received positive feedback from local companies during the project. 
 
** 
For quite some time, one of the main focuses of our school has been internalization. This 
project has given us an excellent opportunity to maintain this focus for the past three years. 
  
  
3.      Regarding the disclosure of the project and its activities, was it accurate 
or do you recommend other forms of disclosure? 
 
The project became well-known in many ways. 
There was news in the local newspaper. 
It has been reported in the parents’ evenings and on the school’s Facebook page too. 
The amount of the dissemination was suitable. 
  
** 

The dissemination of the project activities worked splendidly thanks to the extensive use of 
social media. On the other hand, meeting face-to-face is extremely importartant for the 
teachers in order to carry out the project successfully. According to the annual barometre of 
student satisfaction done annually in our school, Lammi students are very pleased with the 
amount of information they have received about this project.  

4.      Refer to the adequacy of the activities developed during the project. 

The activities have been adequate and versatile. They have been cross curricular and very 
much in line with the goals of our curriculum, augmenting our learning environments and 
giving the students and the teachers involved new learning experiences. 


